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Tuesday 18th February 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Friday 21st February 2020 we will be helping to raise money to support 
the charities who are supporting those in need after the devastating 
Australian bush fires.  
 
Children have recently taken part in an assembly about the fires that have 
destroyed a large area of the country, damaged people’s homes and 
affected the animals and their habitats.  
 
Stanton Bridge will, once again, be showing our support, by holding a 
‘Wear your pyjamas to school’ day to raise money for this devastating 
cause.  
 
Pupils will be permitted to come into school wearing their pyjamas. If they 
wish to wear slippers and a dressing gown they can but should remember to 
bring sensible shoes and a coat for outdoor times.  
 
The cost for participation is £1, which can be given to the class teacher.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Sofina Islam OBE 
Headteacher   


